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Dear Lilia Dimova 

Congratulate to you and to the Agency for Social Analysis for 25 years of active and 

productive membership in the International Social Survey Programme (ISSP). It has been 

my pleasure to work with you throughout this period. In particular, your pointed 

comments during our General Assembly discussions have been invaluable, and your 

contributions to the development of the Work Orientation module, on which we worked 

together, were always on target. I am certain that by participating in the ISSP you are 

able to present researchers as well as policy makers in Bulgaria with a very useful 

infrastructure for social analysis. 

My best wishes, Noah 

 


